

March 10, 2022

Dear Cross Timbers Rotary and District representatives,

Journey to Dream's Kyle's Place is beyond grateful that your organization saw fit to support capital improvements to our building and grounds.

Our agency intends to use the \$2,137.88 remaining in your investment commitment for the following:

• To cover outdoor the sitting area for teen residents

We anticipate all work for the project to be completed by 04/30/22. However, we are working to identify a vendor who can expedite the work. We will provide updates on timeline, work completion and receipts for your records.

Please continue to work with Nesa Grider, Chief Executive Officer, throughout. She will be happy to answer questions or facilitate anything you need.

Thank you again for supporting a project that truly improves quality of life and increases normalcy for our residents.

Gratefully,

Nesa Grider

Chief Executive Officer

Nesa Grider